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As we end the year I wanted to thank you for all your support so far, thank you to the 

children for making our jobs so enjoyable and thank you to the staff for the hard work that 

has gone into the different experiences they have had. Putting on plays, choirs, parties etc 

all take a lot of work. It has been lovely hearing and seeing all they have done in the last 

couple of weeks. I am really excited to be back in school in January when we return on 

Monday 9th January. Mrs Ryan has done a brilliant job covering my absence so thank you 

to her as well. 

School Pets 

You may have spotted that we have some new members in the RMI Team. We have been 

joined by two guinea pigs. They need some names so get your thinking hats on. 

Staffing 

On Friday the 20th January Mrs Farnsworth begins her maternity leave. Mrs Dodd will be 

taking over the full time teaching of the class to ensure consistency for the children in 

Beech class.  

We have some new midday supervisors who have joined the team. Welcome to Miss 

Bugg, Miss Towers, Mrs Carrier, Ms Luk and Miss Wright. 

Miss Wright and Miss Towers will also be supporting in class and Miss Wright’s horticulture 

qualifications will be used to run a lunchtime Growing Club and Forest School sessions at 

Robert Miles Club after school, which is very exciting. 

School Council 

This year the School Council have a number of initiatives they are involved in. They are 

helping Mrs Jacques plan the new trim trail, Miss Wright with the Growing Club as well as 

working with our catering company to involve children in following a healthy and delicious 

diet and finally they will be responsible for the care of our new school pets. More 

information will follow. 



 

Playground 

We are having the turf laid over the break and are looking to add the all year accessible 

pathways shortly after. This will allow us to begin to make more use of our outside space. 

Bugs 

Please be assured that we are doing all we can to keep the children healthy and well. This 

includes fresh air and regular handwashing and sanitising. 

Robert Miles Holiday Club 

We only have a limited number of spaces left on our holiday club. Mrs Axten and the team 

have lots of fun activities planned. If you have not used the club before then you will need 

to contact the school office to register your place. 

Finally 

This just leaves me to wish you a very happy Christmas and a wonderful New Year. May 

you enjoy a rest and have time to spend with those you love. 

We all look forward to seeing you in 2023! 

 

Mrs Adams 

 


